From: Lisa O'Hare Sent: Wednesday 27 February 2019 17:16 To: 'minister@dttas.ie' <minister@dttas.ie> Subject: South Dublin County Council - Tallaght ACM Importance: High
Dear Minister Ross,
At South Dublin County Council’s Tallaght Area Committee Meeting held on 25th February 2019 the following Motion was agreed:
	"To ask the Chief Executive if he would write to Shane Ross TD Minister for Transport asking for confirmation of any plans by his Department to provide an extension of the Red Luas Line from Tallaght to other parts of the County, also asking if there are any plans for public consultation in respect of the matter?"


Regards,
Lisa O'Hare Heeney| Staff Officer| South Dublin County Council, Housing Budgetary Control, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24. | T +353 1 414 9000 | DDL +353 1 414 9052  | Extension  2246 lohare@sdublincoco.ie
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